
March 
 

 

 

 

 
March 2nd -  Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 

 

March 11th - Johnny Appleseed 

Day 

 

March 12th - Plant a Flower Day 

 

March 15th – Lifetouch Pictures 

 

March 17th – St. Patrick’s Day 

 

March 23rd – National Chip and 

Dip Day 

 

March 25th – Waffle Day  

 

 

 

Thank you for continuing to 

support Finn and The Ronald 

McDonald House by donating 

POP TABS!!!   

 

 

 
 

 

          

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

  

 Welcome March!!!  Thank you to all of our families 

for your continued support of our friend Finn.  Lets keep those soda 

tabs coming in!!! 

 

 We have a busy month ahead of us.  Our “Butter 

Braid” Fundraiser in underway.  It will run until March 13th.  This is a 

great opportunity to support our school.  Our Spring Lifetouch 

Pictures will be on March 15th, so mark you calendar.  Also our Pre-K 

students will be having their pictures in Cap and Gown in preparation 

for graduation.   The school year is flying by!! 

 

 Also this month we will be starting our gardens.  We 

have one garden on the “big” playground and are hoping to have one 

on the “small” playground as well.  We will grow fruits, vegetables and 

herbs. Everything will be done by our wonderful students.  We cant 

wait to see how our garden will “GROW!” 

  

 

 

March  2017 

Chesterbrook Academy News 

   Celebrate Your Child’s 

Birthday with CBA!!!! 

Friendly Reminders:  
Extra Clothes: Be sure to provide your child with extra clothing, including 

shoes. Items can be stored in your child’s cubby. Also, check the clothes often 

to make sure everything still fits and is still seasonally appropriate. For our 

POTTY TRAINING friends – please provide an extra set of socks and shoes. 

 

Tuition: Tuition payments are due in full each Friday for the week ahead. 

Late fees of $25 are added at 12 pm on Mondays   

 

Birthday Cupcakes:  We will provide enough cupcakes for your child’s 

birthday celebration here at school for just $15.  The children will celebrate by 

decorating and eating the cupcakes in the afternoon. This makes the celebration 

easy for you and helps us safely work around our students’ food allergies.  

 
Order forms are available at the front desk for birthday cupcakes – please, 

provide at least 48 hours’ notice.  Order forms can be turned directly into Ms. 

CC, our chef, or at the front desk.  

                                                                                                                                                                                               
As always, if you have any questions or concerns– please let us know. We are         

always happy to help.  

Sincerely, 

Jenn Kume & The CBA Team 


